
HEADTEACHER UPDATE 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
I do hope that you are finding these weekly updates useful as reminders of things coming up, as 
well as informative about what year groups have been doing. At the end of term, we will send 
you a termly update from each year group to share the new and exciting learning which has 
been taking place.  
Thank you to the Year 3 parents for the cake donations this week- all fundraising efforts are 
really appreciated- our main focus for fundraising at the moment is to replace the timber trail 
which was unfortunately condemned on its annual assessment and  continue adding to our 
reading stock as we continue to develop the children’s love of reading along side our new 
Accelerated reader programme. 

Ian Garner 
Headteacher 

  Diary Dates 
 

 
Year 5 Trip to Ufton Court 
Wednesday 18th October 
 
Reception Stay & Play Session 
Thursday 19th October 2.20pm -3pm 
 
Y6 Residential  
Monday 16th – Friday 20th October 
 
Half Term 
Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October 
 
First day of Term 
Monday 30th October 
 
Year 6 Height & Weight 
Thursday 2nd November 
 
Individual/sibling photos 
Tuesday 7th November 
 
Book Fair  
Wednesday 15th to Monday 20th November 
 
End of term  
Friday 15th December 3.15pm 

This term, Year 3 have been getting stuck into their topic 'Rock of Ages'. The 
children have been captivated with the lifestyle and vast difference between 
modern day and the Stone Age era and have produced some fantastic work 
across the curriculum. Stepping back into the Stone Age, Year 3 wrote some 
amazing diary entries from the perspective of the Stone Age Boy! We can't wait 
to see what we get up to next term! 
 

Forms to be returned 
to school office 
 
Thank you to everyone that has 
returned their forms. If you 
haven’t returned them yet, 
please do so ASAP, so we can 
ensure our records are up to 
date. Please return (in the 
envelope provided to the office 
the following forms: 

Data Collection Form 

Home School Agreement Form 

Photo Consent Form 

Please return ASAP. 

Thank you 😊😊 

 

Weekly Attendance 

 Whole school attendance: 95% 

Top class for attendance: 
 

Crossbill 

Fantastic attendance from  
Crossbill last week with 99% attendance 
– well done!  Our whole school 
attendance is slightly down the previous 
week’s figure. 

 
 
 
 
 

Save the date… School Disco  
 
We are excited to announce, Thursday 23rd 
November is the date for our next school 
disco.  More details to follow soon! 
 

 

 
 

Book Donations 
 

We are always looking for books to 
add to our ever-growing collection.  
If you are willing to donate any 
books to the school, please use the 
link below to see if it on the scheme 
and if it is then please hand in the 
books at the main school office.  

Accelerated Reader Bookfinder:   
https://www.arbookfind.co.uk/UserType.aspx?RedirectURL=%2fdefault.aspx  

 

Child Safety 
Please be respectful to our 
neighbours. Do not block 
driveways, park on yellow 
lines, grass areas, in front of 
the school gates or on the 
zig zag lines. Thank you. 
 

https://www.arbookfind.co.uk/UserType.aspx?RedirectURL=%2fdefault.aspx

